
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of all pupils in Year 10 

 
 

9th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

An Inspector Calls 
 

After half term we will be studying JB Priestley’s ‘An Inspector Calls’ in English lessons. This is for the English 
Literature GCSE that your child will sit in 2025.  
 
It is recommended that the pupils have their own copy of the text so that they can annotate and make 
revision notes as they go.  
 
We would therefore advise you to purchase the following edition. It is currently £9.99 on amazon.co.uk 
when purchased new – although other editions and used copies are also available to purchase. 
 
Text details: 
Title: An Inspector Calls (Heinemann Edition) 
ISBN: 978-0435232825 

 
 
Pupils entitled to Free School Meals will be given their copy by the English department.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support with the purchase of the texts for the 
Literature GCSE course. It makes a huge difference with revision and exam preparation when pupils have 
their own copies.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Claire Woodhouse 
Curriculum Team Leader for English and Drama 
 
 


